
TOM GEORGE 
ALASKA REGIONAL MANAGER 

PERSONAL ADDRESS:  P.O. BOX 83750 FAIRBANKS, AK 99708 

301-695-2092    E-MAIL: tom.george@aopa.org 
 

 
AIRCRAFT OWNERS AND PILOTS ASSOCIATION 

 
 
February 25, 2013 
 
Representative Peggy Wilson, Chair 
House Transportation Committee 
State Capitol, Room 406 
Juneau, AK  99801 
 
Dear Representative Wilson: 
 
The Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association (AOPA) is a membership organization 
consisting of over 400,000 pilots and aircraft owners. Over 4,400 of our members reside 
in Alaska.  AOPA is committed to the health and viability of aviation and airports in 
Alaska, and across the nation.  Thank you for taking up the issue of creating a state 
funded transportation program for Alaska.   
 
AOPA supports the concept embodied in HJR 10, HB 122 and HB 123, to establish a 
transportation infrastructure endowment fund for Alaska. The endowment is to be 
dedicated to funding projects that maintain and improve our public infrastructure, 
including airports, roads and marine facilities.  We can speak to the tremendous need 
for improvements within the airport system that benefit all the citizens of the state. Our 
aviation system is absolutely essential for the 82% of Alaskan communities that are not 
on the road system, many of which rely solely on aviation for year-around access. In 
addition, the road-system airports provide the ability for aircraft to connect with rural 
communities, creating literally a lifeline for the movement of goods, services and people 
within the state.  
 
Thank you again for undertaking this legislation. I look forward to working with you and 
your committee on this initiative to address the needs of the state’s transportation 
system.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tom George 
Alaska Regional Manager 


